
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Bath Township Fire Department to Host Bath Elementary School 5th Grade 

D.A.R.E. Day 

 

 

On Friday, May 19, 2023, from 8:30 A.M. to 11:30 A.M. the Bath Township Fire 

Department will be hosting a celebration for Bath Elementary School 5th graders who 

have successfully completed D.A.R.E. training through the Allen County Sheriff’s 

Office. 

 

The students will visit the fire station to participate in fun and educational activities 

including equipment demonstrations, a tour of the facility, a “firefighter obstacle course” 

and some “Hands Only CPR” training.  

 

Representatives from the Allen County Department of Homeland Security & EMA will 

also be in attendance. 

 

 

Contact information: Joseph L. Kitchen, Fire Chief: 419-221-0550 

 

                                   ACSO Deputy Ted Falke: 419-227-3535 

 


